
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

This week in school it has been great to see some parents coming in and working with the 
children, I know that the children really enjoy being able to show what they can do and 
it’s great to have an opportunity for teachers to get to know the parents better. I look 
forward to more of these over the coming weeks. 

This week in school 

This week the year 5 children have been on a visit to the Gurdwara, they have been finding 
out about the Sikh faith and enjoyed the opportunity to learn even more. The year 2 
children thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to work together with their parents in class.     

PTA 

The PTA have planned their first event of the year which will be a school disco on Thursday 
26th October. The early years and key stage 1 disco will begin at 4.30pm and finish at 
5.30pm. Parents and carers must accompany their children during this disco. The key 
stage 2 disco will begin at 5.45pm and end at 7pm. Children can be dropped off at school 
but must be collected by an adult. There is a PTA meeting tonight in the staff room 
straight after school to discuss the changes that are being made to the PTA constitution 
and trustee membership. Please feel free to join us. 

School Sleep Over 

Mr Armstrong and the year 6 children are really looking forward to the school sleepover 
next Friday. We have lots of children coming and a great night with lots of fun activities 
has been planned.  

Parents Evening 

The first Parents evenings of the year are Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th of November. 
After feedback from parents we have decided to move the online parents meeting from 
the spring term to the first one in Autumn. This will then mean that in the Spring term 
there will be face to face meetings, this will then give parents a chance to look at books 
with lots in and see children’s work displayed in the classrooms. Information on how to 
book a time slot will be sent out soon. If you need any support with this please contact 
the school office. 

Reuniform 

We have had a number of donations of school clothing in excellent condition if not brand 
new. Please come and look through the uniform situated outside the school office, and 
take items that you think will be useful.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Six Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 13TH OCTOBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

 

School Sleepover 

Friday 20th 

October 

 

School Disco 

Thursday 26th 

October 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 7th 

November and 

Wednesday 8th 

November 

 

Individuals 

Photo Day 

Wednesday 8th 

November 
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